From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 7:48:40 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 9:38 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subjet: Leterof Comment |

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Richard Baumgarten

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear OEB,

I'm a seasonal Hydro One customer who may be moved into the R2 rate class.

Although my location is seasonal, it is not recreational and serves as my primary residence during the milder
months. According to Hydro One's estimate, I would see my hydro bill double. I appreciate the increased cost of
maintaining delivery infrastructure at the periphery of the grid. That said, large rate increases should be
implemented slowly over time to reduce the negative impact to customers.





